
 

 

 

 

Our Ref:    BRE/LR 

 

17th November 2014 

 

 

 

 
Please ask for: B. R. Edwards 

Direct Dial: (01902) 696129 

Email: 

mailto:b.edwards@sstaffs.gov.uk






As far as the Black Country is concerned, the authorities will continue to work in an open
and transparent way as we prepare or implement plans for the future. We will cooperate
with South Staffordshire and we will want to maintain relationships
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